

WORKS NOTIFICATION

OVINGHAM LEVEL CROSSING REMOVAL PROJECT

Ovingham Railway Station night works Thursday, 1 December to Saturday, 3 December 2022

Dear resident.

We are currently undertaking finishing works associated with the Ovingham Railway Station upgrade. This includes undertaking essential track maintenance works within the rail corridor, between Avenue Road and Allan Street.

Tamping works will occur on Thursday, 1 December, Friday, 2 December and Saturday, 3 December 2022, between the hours of 1am and 5am each day.

It is necessary for work to occur at these times when there are no passenger services operating on the line. There will be no impact to train services.

What you can expect

The work is required to maintain the track by compacting the ballast stones under the railway lines through a process called 'tamping'. Tamping is essential to ensure the durability of the track, improve ride quality of trains and is an important part of maintaining track condition.

As the tamper moves along the railway line, medium levels of noise and possible low-level vibrations can be expected when the tamping machine is in close proximity to your property.

It is important to note that experiencing vibration does not mean damage will occur to your property. The generated vibration levels are considered too low in magnitude to cause structural damage.

Dust, noise and vibration monitors will be in place to ensure any impacts are minimised and managed as required.

Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to residents during works.

Further information

If you have any questions, please phone the PTP Alliance on 1300 613 533 or email ovinghamcrossing@ptpa.com.au









1300 613 533





